LEEDS CITY COUNCIL LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK
Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004

ADVERTISEMENT OF SITE ALLOCATIONS PLAN
PRE SUBMISSION CHANGES (FEBRUARY 2017)

Leeds Site Allocations Plan allocates land for housing and employment and also makes
designations for retail and green space across the whole of the Leeds District (except for
the area covered by Aire Valley Leeds Area Action Plan).

Leeds City Council has prepared Pre Submission Changes to its draft Site
Allocations Plan prior to submission to the Secretary of State for independent
examination.

This is an opportunity for you to make comments only on the ‘soundness’ of these Pre
Submission Changes, prior to the submission of the Plan for independent examination.
Any comments you make will be sent to the Secretary of State, along with
representations the Council has received from previous consultations in 2013, 2015 and
2016. You do not need to re-submit any previous comments made.

If you wish to make comments about the Pre Submission Changes to the Site
Allocations Plan these must be made within the 6 week period between 13" February
and 27" March 2017 (5pm).

The Pre Submission Changes and relevant supporting documents are published on the
Council’'s website. To download the Pre Submission Changes and other supporting
documents, including how to comment guidance note go to www.leeds.gov.uk/Idf and
follow the link Site Allocations Plan Pre Submission Changes.

The documents are also available at the Leonardo Building reception, City Development,
Leonardo Building, 2 Rossington Street, Leeds, LS2 8HD (Mon-Fri 8:30 am - 5 pm)
(Wed 9:30 — 5pm).

You can also telephone 0113 37 87993 to obtain a copy of the documents or e-mail
sap@leeds.qgov.uk

Comments should preferably be made online or you can e-mail sap@Ieeds.gov.uk or
by writing to: SAP Pre Submission Changes Advertisement, Policy & Plans Group,
Leonardo Building, 2 Rossington Street, Leeds, LS2 8HD. Please let us know if you
have any special needs and we will make arrangements to make sure your views are
registered.

If you make a comment you can request to be notified at a specified address of any of
the following —
(i) that the Site Allocations Plan has been submitted to the Secretary of State
for independent examination
(i)  the publication of the recommendations of any person appointed to carry out
an independent examination of the Site Allocations Plan and;
(i) the adoption of the Site Allocations Plan.
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